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Lower 1’s royal puppets

Lower 1 have spent this half term designing and creating their own puppets. We linked our
puppets to our humanities topics of ‘Kings and Queens’ and each chose a previous King or
Queen for our puppet design.

Over the past few weeks, the children have been very busy designing and decorating their
puppets and we are so proud of how they have turned out.

Look carefully and see if you can spot any famous Kings and Queens!

Miss Charlotte James, Miss Aoife Pearce and Miss Beth Adamson




